
 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

On Tuesday 17th December, we have arranged for the children in Y5 and Y6 to 

go to the Odeon in Harrogate to watch a PG rated film (if you are not happy for 

your child to watch a PG rated film, please contact us and provision will be 

made for them in one of the year 3/4 classes). This is something we normally 

do at Christmas for our four classes of children as an end of year treat. 

Children should arrive at school at their normal time on Tuesday. They do not 

need to wear school uniform but should dress appropriately for the weather as 

we will be walking to and from the cinema. Children can bring a small snack 

(for example a small bag of sweets or popcorn) to eat in the cinema. No nuts, 

messy snacks or fizzy drinks please. We will return to school in time for a 

normal lunchtime. 

 

The cost for this trip has very kindly been covered by our PTA so there is no 

payment required. If you have any questions or concerns about this visit, 

please do not hesitate to contact me or one of the Y5/6 team at the gate at 

the end of the day or at year5_6@wes.rklt.co.uk. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Longley 

Year 5/6 Teacher 

 


